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From: Vivek Gupta (vivek.g.gupta@intel.com), Chair, IEEE 802.21 Working Group
To: 
Jari Arkko (jari.arkko@piuha.net), Internet Area Director, IETF
Title:  Withdrawal Request for draft-ohba-802dot21-basic-schema
Dear Jari Arkko,

On behalf of the IEEE 802.21 Working Group, we would like to inform you that we have made our assessment on the IESG’s evaluation for draft-ohba-802dot21-basic-schema, and concluded that there is a way to maintain the 802.21 Basic Schema, including assignment of a persistent URL for the schema, under IEEE. Therefore, we would like to withdraw our request for publication of RFC for draft-ohba-802dot21-basic-schema. 
We really appreciate your and the IETF’s help with accommodating our publication request and providing valuable feedback to improve the quality of the Basic Schema.
Best Regards,

Vivek Gupta, Chair of IEEE 802.21 Working Group
cc: Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 Executive Committee 

cc: Yoshihiro Ohba, IEE 802.21 liaison to IETF
